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Mr. Jack Butler 
North Carolina Department of Environment, 

Health, and Natural Resources 
Post Office Box 27687 
401 Oberlin Road 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27611 

Re: EPA Region IV/Navy CERCLA Programmatic Meeting 

Dear Mr. Butler: 

We request your participation in the "EPA Region IV/Navy CERCLA 
Programmatic Meeting" in Charleston, South Carolina on 
March 16-17, 1993. The purpose of this meeting is to promote 
partnering and teamwork between the Navy and regulators to 
accomplish our common CERCLA goals. 

We request two persons from your office, you, as manager of the 
North Carolina Superfund Section, and a working level Remedial 
Project Manager currently working with the Atlantic Division on a 
North Carolina CERCLA site(s). 

See enclosure for further information. Please contact myself at 
(804) 445-2936 or Ms. Laurie Boucher at (804) 445-1814 for 
further information and to let us know who from your office will 
be attending. 

Sincerely, 

Enclosure 

P. A. RAKOWSKI, P.E. 
Head 
Environmental Programs Branch 
Environmental Quality Division 
By direction of the Commander 
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